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Decision:  New Business:  TTC Transit Museum 
 
At its meeting of February 21, 2017, the Board struck out the recommendation in the 
New Business item and approved the following action: 
 
1. Given that the TTC is beginning work on its next 5 year corporate plan that staff 

include in that plan an evaluation, and possible implementation, of a TTC transit 
museum to coincide with the 100 year anniversary of the TTC and further request 
staff to consult with community stakeholders as plans develop.   

 
2. That the Board request that the City’s Chief Corporate Officer, General Manager, 

Economic Development and Culture, and staff of Heritage Toronto and Heritage 
Preservation Services, in consultation with TTC staff, consider the possibility of 
incorporating a TTC Museum or a transit heritage component as part of the current
feasibility study for a City museum.        

 
 
 
 

 

 

       

 




